
We are frequently asked... “Is the Village of Norridge 
Santa Claus the REAL Santa Claus?”

The Village of Norridge is the only municipality that 
receives a visit from the REAL Santa Claus every year.  
He visited the Village of Norridge on November 25th to 

hear the wishes of all the good little boys and girls of Norridge, and 
assisted Village President Daniel Tannhauser by flipping the switch to light up the 
Village at our annual holiday tree lighting ceremony.  On December 16th, we sent 
him back to the North Pole in grand style with a “Santa Send-Off” through the 
streets of Norridge.  So yes Virginia, there really is a Santa Claus, and he loves 
the Village of Norridge.

On behalf of Mayor Dan Tannhauser, the Norridge Village Board, and all Village 
Employees, a very Merry Christmas to all.  Please always remember to keep the 
magic of Christmas in your hearts.
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